
CURRICULUM REVIEW WORKSHOP 

A Workshop on "Curriculum Review" was organized by the Department of Medical Education 

and Bioinformatics on 12th _14th September 2008 at the Kudat Golf Marina Resort, Kudat. The 

participants were our medical students, lecturers and our adjunct professors 

This workshop emphasized on the review of the feedback of medical students regarding 

curriculum and the recommendation of external evaluators of this school. At the end of the 

workshop, all the participants agreed that the previous curriculum need modification and 

addition for a better curriculum in nearfuture. 


